≢ |Իկրդիլիոյերկիոնիդ|||Որևիկիրդերդերովիրերկիլիկի

Uplawmoor Primary School
23 Tannoch Road
Luplawmoor
GLASGOW
G78 4AD

0000024





07 December 2017

Ref: 1008514389

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING UNICEF UK

Dear Supporter

I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone at your school for the generous donation of £55.90. This will support Unicef's vital work for children around the world so please accept this letter as a receipt of your donation and pass on our thanks to all pupils and staff who contributed to this wonderful gift.

Right now, millions of children are in danger. They're facing violence, disease, hunger, and the chaos of war and disaster. They are denied an education. But together, we have the power to change that.

Thanks to you, we are on the ground right now delivering lifesaving supplies to keep children safe. It's through your generosity that we are able to make sure more of the world's children are fed, vaccinated, educated and protected than any other organisation. We will not stop until every child is safe and your school's fundraising has helped to transform their lives and build them a safer world.

For more information about our work or your support, please visit our website at www.unicef.org.uk or contact our Supporter Care team by email supportercare@unicef.org.uk or phone 0300 330 5580.

On behalf of the children, and all of us at Unicef UK, thank you so much for your valuable support.

With best wishes,

Rebecca Bohling

Head of Public Fundraising

We'd like to continue to get in touch with you from time to time about our life-saving work and the children your gift helps to protect. If you'd like to change anything about how you hear from us in future please email, call or write to us at the details below. **Thank you**.





